
Dear Family and Civil Law Attorneys: 

We need your help! On November 9th, 2024, the 12th Judicial District Pro Bono Committee 

and the Volunteer Attorney Program of New Mexico Legal Aid will be sponsoring a legal fair 

in Alamogordo!  

All legal consultations will take place in-person at the Otero County Courthouse, 

located at 1000 New York Ave., Alamogordo, NM 88310. Consultations will be on a first-

come, first-served basis.  

Please note that we are not asking you to take on cases for full or partial representation, 

but rather, we are asking you to provide 20–30-minute consultations with your assigned 

participants during the legal fair hours.  

** YOU CAN EARN ONE CLE SELF-STUDY CREDIT FOR EVERY 3 HOURS OF 

VOLUNTEERING! 

The Access to Justice Commission provides malpractice insurance to volunteers for all 

consultations with pro bono clients during the in-person Legal Fair. 

To volunteer for this event, please register by clicking on the button below.  

If you have any questions or need more information, please contact Bella Zayani at 

bellaz@nmlegalaid.org. Thank you for your time and consideration! 

Sincerely, 

Isabella Zayani 
Isabella Zayani 

Statewide Pro Bono Coordinator 

 Volunteer Attorney Program  

https://www.cognitoforms.com/volunteerattorneyprogramofnmla/november92024alamogordolegalfairattorneysignup

